
 

 

 



 

A G20 Cycling Rally was initiated under the able guidance and leadership of the School 

Director, Ms. Lata Vaidyanathan and the School Principal, Dr. Mudita Sharma on 6th 

April, 2023. The overarching objective was to raise awareness and educate students and 

the public about India’s G20 Presidency and its role in shaping and strengthening the 

global architecture and governance on all international economic issues. Mr. Ajay Singh, 

the Chairman and Managing Director of SpiceJet was the Chief Guest for the occasion. 

Other dignitaries included Mr. Gaurav Mohan Puri BOG member, Ms. Anita Puri, Mr. 

Subodh Kumar, the SHO of South Delhi and his team, parents, students and faculty. 

Over 130 students participated in the event. 

The Principal, Dr. Mudita Sharma addressed gathering with much enthusiasm. She 

welcomed the guests and expressed her gratitude to Mr. Ajay Singh for gracing the 

occasion with his presence.  

The rally was flagged off by the Chief Guest at 6:40am. The first phase of the campaign 

was the cycle rally. With the school being the starting point, the cyclists pedalled along 

the main road and returned to the school after covering a radius of approximately 4 kms. 

Banners and standees were on display around the campus and at the gates and the 

cyclists had their placards in place thus proclaiming their message loud and clear. Their 

commitment to the cause was evident. The second phase of the campaign took place 

within the school premises, with over forty runners, both teachers and students taking 

three laps around the school ground, brandishing their G20 banners and placards. Thanks 

to the SHO and his team, who ensured the smooth flow of traffic. The enthusiastic 

participants were also provided refreshments after the rally. 

It was indeed a wonderful display of zeal and enthusiasm. The initiative received an 

affirmative response from all the attendees. 
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